
 

 

Week beginning: Monday 11th December 2023 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

Thank you for attending our Nativity in the church. I am sure you will all agree 

that the children sang beautifully and filled our hearts with Christmassy joy! 

We feel very proud of how well the whole class did on Monday and Tuesday! 

 

Here are some 

pictures of Year 3 

children enjoying 

their Christmas 

dinner on 

Wednesday. Their 

colourful jumpers 

look ever so 

festive!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



On Thursday, the whole school enjoyed the Rock Steady concert in the 

morning. The Year 3 Rock band Rocking Steadies performed incredibly well! 

Well done, children! 🤘 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Spellings 

No spelling homework has been set for the Christmas holidays.  

 

Christmas Party 

The children enjoyed the Christmas party with some games and lots of lovely 

food on Thursday.  

We had a day of fun activities, games, and a movie on Friday – a well-

deserved end to the term! 

We return to school on Wednesday, the 3rd of January 2024. Please send the 

children back to school with their clean PE kits and refreshed pencil cases.  

Thank you! 

 

We hope you have a lovely Christmas and an enjoyable holiday! 

 

Mrs Pattanshetti, Mrs Glennon and Mrs Patterson 

 


